
 

 

 

 

Redding School of the Arts  

Virtual Study and Homeschool  

Application and Acceptance Procedures 

 

Our homeschool team is very dedicated to providing families a homeschool program that meets 

the needs of every family here at RSA. Aside from weekly or bimonthly consultation, we offer many 

onsite academic and enrichment classes plus weekly open lab times for students and guided mini labs in 

writing, math, science, etc.   

To begin your homeschool experience at RSA please fill out and submit your application to the 

main office or by fax to (530) 243-4318.Once your application is accepted, enrollment is determined by 

the following guidelines as spelled out in our RSA Charter. 

1. Returning students who have submitted an intent to return form 

2. Applications from children and grandchildren of employees 

3. Applications for siblings of already enrolled homeschool students 

4. Remaining spaces are filled by lottery  as per our charter in the following manner: 

a. 1st draw for applications turned in prior to January 22nd 

b. 2nd draw for applications submitted by April 24th (4th Monday in April) 

5. This year’s lottery draw is on May 2nd and all families will be contacted within one week 

of the lottery draw. 

6. Remaining students who did not secure a spot for the 2017/2018 school year will be 

placed onto a waiting list until a position comes available or another instructor is hired 

to accommodate our growing numbers  

 

 


